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After familiarizing myself with this added tax on the citizens of Oregon   I find it is not 

in the best interest of those you represent  The State of Oregon already is one of the 

highest taxing per citizen of all states.  This added tax will  

Increased homelessness of our most vulnerable populations to include hardworking 

middle-class families, seniors and people experiencing disabilities as they will no 

longer be able    to afford their homes. 

Make Oregon's housing crisis worse as property owners will need to increase rents to 

keep up with government taxation. 

Make housing unaffordable for first-time home buyers. 

Potentially remove Constitutional limits and protections on privately owned property 

 


